Please address correspondence:
The Chief Librarian
Telephone: 749 199

GENERAL ASSEMBLY LIBRARY
PARLIAMENT HOUSE
WELLINGTON 1
NEW ZEALAND

Ref: S/A MM:SR

20 July 1982

Ms Barbara MacFarlane

Secretary

New Zealand Home Birth Association
PO Box 7093

Wellesley Street

AUCKLAND

Dear Ms MacPFarlane

Thank you for sending the New Zealand Home Birth Association
Auckland Branch Newsletters. The General Assembly Library does
not require them so your file copies are enclosed. However the
Alexander Turnbull Library receives this newsletter so perhaps you

could check to see whether or not they are still on your mailing
list.

This library will be in contact with the National Executive in
order to receive their newsletters. We appreciate the information
you were able to provide us with in this matter.

Yours faithfully
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Mary R Moar
for SERTALS LIBRARTAN
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